
  

Customer information 

PRODUCT RECALL 
FOR CUSTOMERS 

“Snack Day”  

Microwave Pop corn salted, 3x100g 

EAN: 20657529 

Batch 22338 - BBD 05/12/2024  

Batch 22340 - BBD 07/12/2024  

                                           Batch 22354 - BBD 21/12/2024 

  Batch 22356 - BBD 23/12/2024 

 

 

We communicate to the customers that, after an analysis performed on the 
ingredient corn the pesticide Chlorpyrifos has been detected. 

The producer LIVEN S.A. kindly asks the customers not to consume the product. 
Instead, return it to a Lidl store for a full refund, also available without proof of 
purchase. 

The recall affects only the product “Snack Day” Microwave Pop corn salted, 
3x100g, with the above mentioned batches and BBD. Other products with the 
brand “Snack Day” or other batches sold in our stores are not affected from the 
recall. 

For further information please contact Lidl Malta Ltd: 

800 62 777 
LIVEN S.A. and Lidl Malta apologise for any inconvenience caused. 


